

18th September 2020

Dear parents and carers,

In line with current Government policy, it is a requirement that every school creates a contingency plan in the event of a class, year group or local lockdown or period of self-isolation. If this were to happen, our aim would be to move to online/remote teaching as quickly as possible. To help us to make sure we are able to provide the right support for you and your child, please could you follow the link below and answer a small number of questions on access you have to technology and the internet.

Home Learning Access Form

Please take the time to complete the survey, making sure that you add your child's full name and year group. The survey should only take 5 minutes. Please complete the survey by **Thursday 24**th **September.**

Your feedback is extremely important to us and will help us to understand how we can best support our families during these unprecedented times.

Yours sincerely,

S Fryer

Mr S Fryer Headteacher